
 
 

 

Reminder of traffic safety during winter vacation 

 
Dear fellow students, 

Please be aware of traffic safety during winter vacation. 

I. Please comply with 4 rules of Traffic Safety , : 

(1) Make sure other drivers could see you, and vice versa. 

(2) Make sure the surrounding is safe.  

(3) Be altruistic and do not impede others.  

(4) Be defensive and prevent any possible accident.. 

 

II. Traffic Safety- bike riding:  

 Do: 

(1) Wear a helmet 

(2) Assure motor bike readiness 

(3) Yield to pedestrians 

(4) Obey all traffic laws and lights 

(5) Do hook-turns in designated crossroads 

 

 Do not: 

(1) Use a cellphone while riding 

(2) Ride under the influence of alcohol 

(3) Ride on pedestrian crossing 

(4) Operate any kind of dangerous driving 

(5) Carry any back-seater 

 

III. Traffic Safety- motorbike riding:  

 Do: 

(1) Wear a helmet 

(2) Assure motorbike readiness 

(3) Yield to pedestrians 

(4) Obey all traffic laws and lights 

(5) Do hook-turns in designated crossroads 



 
 

 

(6) Keep the headlights on always 

 

 Do not: 

(1) Use a cellphone while riding 

(2) Ride under the influence of alcohol 

(3) Ride on crosswalk 

(4) Operate any kind of dangerous driving 

(5) Ride without a license 

(6) Lend your motorcycle to whoever without a license 

(7) Drive parallel to or near large vehicles while making a turn 

 

 

IV: Traffic Safety- pedestrians:  

 Do 

 

(1) Obey all traffic laws and lights and follow instructions of the 

police 

(2) Wear light colored clothes  

(3) Allow enough time while crossing a road 

 

 Do not: 

(1) Jaywalk 

(2) pass through the median island  

(3) Run the red light 

                              

 Sincerely,  

 

Student Living Services Division 

Office of Student Affairs 

 


